
The following recall notice was provided to ISSC by the State of Washington. 

 

 On Tuesday, July 23, 2013, a recall was initiated for manila clams that were wet stored in 

Mystery Bay and tested for PSP toxins (PSP result was 87µg/100g). These clams were sold to 

Marinelli Shellfish and shipped to California. There were 225 pounds of manila clams involved 

in this recall (125 pounds were sent  to LA and 100 pounds were sent to SF All of these clams 

were intercepted and destroyed. 

  

Thank you. 

______________________________________ 
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